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LIFT H001 - CABLE FAULT

Wa apologise for lift HO91 not being in
service. This is owing to a cable fault which
Neads o be renewed. The new cable has
been ordered and the work is due to be

carried out on 28/03/17. This should resolve
the problem

KCTMO apologise for the Inconvenience
Chused

Any questions, please do not hesitate to
contact the Latimer estate office on- T
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